Marjorie Ostle

I agree with the Umatilla Nation that nuclear wastes from Hanford should not be shipped in liquid
form through Spokane or any land, tribal or otherwise. If the wastes can be treated at a facility close
to the Hanford site so that it is solid when shipped offsite, then that is the course I support. I have
relatives and friends living in and near Spokane whose lives could be threatened by any exposure,
accidental or otherwise, to these wastes.



